
CLASSROOM PARENT

PTO Information 

PTO is providing meals and snacks for
teachers during their long conference days.
Sign-up is on the PTO website with more
information about what food is needed. 

STAFF MEALS FOR CONFERENCES

Upcoming Events

Drinks/Snacks for PTO snack cart
during parent/teacher conferences!
Drop off packaged snacks or individual
drinks in the front office for teachers
to snack on during their long
conference days. 
Small toys for Bingo prizes- little toys
for kids to pick from during Bertha’s
Birthday BINGO Bash. Drop off in the
front office. 

Donation Requests

NOVEMBER
2024

CLASSROOM PARENT INFO
Katie and Macy are the PTO classroom
parents. Please reach out with any
questions!

Macy (Luca’s mom) 541.221.3693
Katie (Caroline’s mom) 267.981.6789

NEWSLETTER

Mrs. Vaughan’s Notes 

Nov 22 and 25: Staff meals during
conferences- sign up on PTO
website 
Dec 2-6: Can and Bottle Drive-
BottleDrop bags available in office
Dec 9-16: Project HOPE 
Feb 4: Bertha’s Birthday BINGO
Bash!

Please make sure to sign up for a
parent/ teacher conference on
Nov 22 or 25. Sign up links have
been sent via email and are
included in the last two class
newsletters. 

CLASSROOM HOLIDAY GIFTS
We (Katie and Macy) want to put together a
holiday gift for Mrs. Vaughan and Ms.
Cheryl from the class! We will be reaching
out once the class directories are sent out
so be on the lookout for that in the next
couple of weeks.

BINGO SILENT AUCTION BASKET
Our class will be partnering with Ms.
Bodily’s class to put together a silent auction
basket for Bertha’s Birthday BINGO Bash.
We will send more info on donations for our
basket in January. 


